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I refer to the letter that I received dated 15/5/18 in connection with the planning application 
174745 for land south of the Leadon Way, Ledbury. 

As a past resident in the Ledbury area, my wife and I are both appalled that this application 
has been made at all as we understand it to be outside the settlement boundary. There 
would appear to be no plan to increase the essential facilities that this application would 
require - shops, parking, medical schools etc - so we therefore oppose this application on 
both grounds. 

Any increase of this size is bound to overpower the current town and we are amazed that this 
application was not rejected outright as it will cause the existing residents untold problems 
and ruin the charm of Ledbury. 

Richard and Christina Belloc Lowndes 
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